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TOWN OF GREENVILLE, NEW HAMPSHIRE 
PLANNING BOARD 

   AGENDA  
THURSDAY, SEPTEMBER 22, 2016 

 
 
7:00 pm    Call to Order:  
 

1. WELCOME TO THE PLANNING BOARD -  Capt. Ed White & New 
Member Rob Duvall 
 

2. Chad Branon, Fieldstone Land Consultants 
Re: Greenville Recycling – Bond Issue 
20 Malderelli Road – Conceptual discussion 
 

3. Minutes:  September 8, 2016 
 

Adjournment 
 
 
Next Meeting:  October 13, 2016 at 7:00 pm. 
 
 
 
 
  



 


